PORTER METROPOLITAN POLICE COMMISSION
Minutes

May 21, 2013

The Porter Police Commission was called to order at 6 p.m.

In attendance were Joe Wagner, President; Karen Pisowicz, Commissioner;
Police Chief Jamie Spanier and Town Council Liaison David Wodrich.

John McCrum, Vice President, was absent.

Pisowicz made a motion to accept the April 16, 2013 minutes.
Wagner seconded. Motion carried.

Chief Spanier explained there were no monthly reports.
There was no 0ld Business.

Under New Business, Spanier stated the department was looking
for a lake patrol code enforcement officer. Tony Emanuele's
duties with the Coast Guard have changed and he can't do it
every weekend. Amanda Gucciardo said she would be happy to
share the duties at the lake. It was agreed to give this

a try. Town Council President Elke Nelson also told Spanier
think there is a need for a patrol on Fridays. The department
will try this out.

Spanier is looking for new part-time dispatcher and has received
on application from a County dispatcher which he will bring
at the next meeting. Also will hope for more applicants by then.

Liaison Wodrich mentioned the Council voted on funds for 4th
of July of $650 in kind and $350 in cash.

Pisowicz asked in there is a warranty on the K-9. There is not.
Meeting adjourned 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted
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